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14/06/2021  11:10:522021/0686/P INT Alan Wong We reside in 217 next door and being the immediate neighbour to the property in question, we are naturally 

concerned about both the inconvenience and length of time we will have to put up with the construction works 

but we are also particularly concerned about the proposed excavation work - how it will affect the structural 

integrity of our building and how we can ensure that we are properly advised and obtain professional advice, at 

the expense of the applicant, on any potential damage/effect/subsidence the proposed work will have for us.
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